
 
 

Ms. Laura Gay, CPA, CA, LPA of Stern Cohen LLP, has served as the College’s auditor 
several years. In July 2025, the College was informed by Stern Cohen LLP that Ms. Gay will 
no longer be able to continue in this role. 
 
Following the Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Saturday, September 27, 2025, the 
College will initiate a search for a new auditor. 

Action Required: 
Motion for the College to initiate a search for a new auditor for the fiscal year ending March 
31, 2026. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


